
 

 

April 29, 2003 

NANCY E. DICKERSON 
LEGAL SECRETARY 

(206) 340-9381 
ndickerson@grahamdunn.com 

 

 

  

 

VIA E-MAIL & FEDERAL EXPRESS 

Ms. Carole Washburn 
Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 South Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: AT&T Communications of the Northwest v. Verizon Northwest Inc. 
Docket No. UT-020406 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

Enclosed please find the original and 15 copies of the Response of Verizon Northwest 
Inc. to AT&T’s Second Motion to Compel Verizon to Respond to Data Requests and For 
Sanctions in the above-referenced matter. 

If you should have any questions, please contact me.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
 
GRAHAM & DUNN PC 
 
 
 
Nancy E. Dickerson 
Assistant to Judith A. Endejan 
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